
Date: January 8, 2025 Time: 7pm Location: Elmer Boro Hall

Meeting Conducted by: Tom Ainslie, President

Attendees: Tanya Timberman, Tom Ainslie, Adam Frett, Katie Williams, Jim Parks, Joe 
Valver, Mike Flood, Anthony D’Agostino

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


1. Treasurer:

 -Provided 2024 Expenditures/Revenue along with invoices/receipts. 


2. Discussions:

- All in agreement to joining General Meetings on the same night of Board Meetings, 

Joe Valver offered to set up a Zoom meeting option.

- Revisited ground keeping/maintenance expenses and how to proceed for 2025.

- Little League required to supply certificate of Insurance to Elmer Boro Hall.

- Abuse Awareness Certificate to be sent out to all Coaches and Board members for 

completion.

- Safety plan to be submitted by March.

- D3 dues increase in price.

- Bring back Hall of Fame present by Tom Ainsle, all in agreement.

- Joe Valver presented sound system options, and are currently under review.

- Old gear to be turned into Play it Again for equipment needed for he league.

 
3. Fundraising:

Possible Beef and Beer, prices to be researched.

Phillies Tickets are on sale now.

Movie night at the ball field to start in March.


4. Future Discussions:

- Uniform pricing to be gathered.

- Reservations to be made at Upper Pittsgrove School for try-outs and Pittsgrove 

Middle School for Picture Day.

- Minors field updates to be listed and priced.

- Sponsorships to be e-mailed.


5. Upcoming Dates:

- General Meeting to be 1/15/2025.  Next regular Board meeting 2/5/2025. 1/25/25 & 
2/1/2025 In person registration be held at Boro Hall.



